
Morden Collegiate 

Gymnasium 

February 26 

7:00-8:00 p.m. 

 

You’re invited to a casual and 

informative evening 

showcasing some of the 

amazing students, staff 

members, and key programs 

that our $22,000,000 budget 

supports. 

 

The Budget Exhibition (think 

tradeshow) is your chance to 

see how education is changing 

in Western School Division. 

 

We hope to see you there! 


